
 
A busy GP recently asked if we have a standard letter that her team could send to patients following a 
miscarriage (to express sympathy and offer support).  We suggested the following outline, to be tailored to the 
patient/doctor where needed: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*A supply of cards is available from the Miscarriage Association free of charge. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Dear …………………… 
 
I was sorry to learn about your recent miscarriage  OR 
I am sorry that you have been through a miscarriage OR 
I write to express my sympathies on your miscarriage. 
 
I know this might be a difficult and upsetting time for you (and your husband/partner).  If you have 
any questions or need medical advice or if you would just like to talk things through, please make 
an appointment to see me. 
 
You might also find it helpful to know about the support and information available from the 
Miscarriage Association.  I’ve enclosed a card* with their contact details and hope that is helpful. 
 
Best wishes 
 
etc 
 


